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Parents and Guardians of Tonawanda City Schools UPK- 4th grade students,

The Tonawanda City School District is assisting the New York State Education Department in
collecting data related to student internet and digital device access at home. Both the district and
SED are committed to ensuring digital equity for every student in our community and across the
state. The district’s participation in the 2021 Digital Equity Survey will also allow TCSD to
qualify for additional technology funding from the state.

Your participation is important as this information is a requirement for reporting to the state
level.

Here’s what you need to know:

​ The survey will be emailed to you with a survey link for each child in your household
via the District text/email messaging system and the Remind app from their classroom
teacher for Grades UPK-4.

​
​ The link is also accessible here if you would like to get started today:

https://forms.gle/9ZbrWL4V8r9h14yG7
​
​ A separate survey needs to be completed for EACH child in your household.

The survey is easy and will take approximately 1 minute to complete.

We ask that families complete this survey prior to November 12, 2021.  We appreciate your time
in completing this important survey so that we are able to continue to support learning and
instruction for all students.

Sincerely,

Sarah Infante Jessi L. Donner

https://forms.gle/9ZbrWL4V8r9h14yG7

